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be real happy to answer them.

SENATOR NICHOL: The question is, shall the committee amend
ments be adopted? All those in favor vote aye, opposed nay.

CLERK: Senator Nichol voting yes.

SENATOR NICHOL: Record, Mr. Clerk.

CLERK: 32 ayes, 0 nays, Mr. President, on adoption of the
committee amendments.

SENATOR NICHOL: Senator Hefner.

SENATOR HEFNER: Mr. President, members of the body, I move
the advancement of this bill, LB 551, to E & R Initial.

SENATOR I.'ICHOL: The question is, shall 551 be advanced to
E & R Initial? All those in favor signify by voting aye, 
opposed nay.

CLERK: Senator Nichol voting yes.

SENATOR NICHOL: Record, Mr. Clerk.

CLERK: 37 ayes, 0 nays, Mr. President, on the motion to
advance 551.

SENATOR NICHOL: LB 551 is advanced to E & R Initial.

CLERK: Mr. President, 552, LB 552 was offered by the
Miscellaneous Subjects Committee and signed by its members. 
(Read title.) The bill was first read on March 24, referred 
to Miscellaneous Subjects Committee. The bill was advanced 
to General File. There are committee amendments pending,
Mr. President.

SENATOR NICHOL: Senator Hefner.

SENATOR HEFNER: Mr. President, members of the body, I move
for the adoption of the committee amendments. The committee
amendments now become the bill, and as you know, we have 
six Supreme Court Judicial Districts in Nebraska, and the 
way this bill reads, we locate two of those in each Con
gressional District. 1 nave also passed you out a map show
ing you the location of these Supreme Court Districts and 
also another sheet that gives you the population variance, 
and if you will notice that we range from a plus two point 
four percent to a minus three point one percent or a total 
deviation of five point five percent and this Is certainly
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